
 

 

 
 
 

 
October 31, 2007 

 

 
 
 

To the Honorable Common Council  
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 

 
Dear Committee Members: 
 

 File No. 060569 vacates the East-West alley in the block bounded by West Pierce Street, South 
31st Street and the Soo Line Railroad, in the 8th Aldermanic District. This vacation was requested by 
Carlos Gamino to consolidate land for residential tenant parking.  

 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. There are no Department of Public Works fees associated with the vacation request.  

 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on October 29, 2007, recommended approval of the subject file.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux  
Executive Secretary  

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 
cc: Ald. Robert Donovan 


